
 

October 17, 2012 
 
 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2012-1017-022 
 
TO:  ALL COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, 
SPECIALTY SOCIETIES AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
Greetings! 
 
Please be  informed that the previous process of application for accreditation 
with the Philhealth shall be followed. A PMA Certificate of Good Standing and 
an updated PRC license shall be the requirements for   Philhealth  processing.   
 
The Engagement Process of Accreditation through the PMA is being studied 
and discussed by the Philippine Medical Association and Philhealth.  The NCR 
will be the pilot area and the target date to start  the accreditation process is 
on January 2, 2013. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 

 

 


